
11th October 2024

● Harvest celebrations
● Rockstars
● World Mental Health Day 

recommendations



Our Reception pupils have been learning 
all about Harvest this week. We 
explored what it meant to donate to 
others through our Harvest Festival.
We learnt about crops that were ready 
to harvest at this time of year and the 
role of our farmers in producing food. 
We have had some fabulous ideas  for 
our independent learning, including a 
pumpkin harvesting machine designed 
from Mobilo, a tractor with three seats 
using crates, tyres and planks and some 
works of art depicting autumn.

Reception



Year 4

In Year 4 this week, the children completed 
their first official practice run in readiness for 
the times table check they have in June. 

Children have to answer 25 questions ranging 
from the 2 to 12 times table. The tricky bit is 
that there is only 6 seconds to answer each 
question!

Miss Bourlet and Miss Hunter are very pleased 
with the effort children are putting in to 
learning their tables so far! Keep it up!



Word Wizards:
This week the classes with the 
most ‘words read’ in Y4/5/6 
were:

Class  - 9 (391,423)
Class  - 11 (219,228)
Class  - 14 (223,745)

Fred says ‘well done’ 
to all of you who 
read your books to 
an adult at home! 
Practising at home 
really does make all 
the difference!

A variety of emotions 
are highlighted in this 
book, including anger, 
worry and shyness. 
Each emotion comes 
with small tips and 
tricks that any 
individual child could 
easily use in real life to 
help make themselves 
feel better and to also 
help them embrace 
the emotion.

Popular with KS2 
readers, it 
addresses 
bottled-up 
emotions relating 
to life’s ups and 
downs.

With World Mental Health Day this 
week, our reading 
recommendations this week aim 
to increase awareness, encourage 
dialogue, reduce stigma and 
develop real understand of mental 
health issues.



We are aiming for 97% attendance. 

This week, our classes with the 
highest attendance are…
KS1 - Class 2 97.59%
KS2 - Class 11 98.89%

WELL DONE

Download the 
poster here

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/what-parents-need-to-know-about-worry-and-anxiety?fbclid=IwY2xjawF1JsVleHRuA2FlbQIxMQABHdCalfGvTz_9BhZL_MHj3N4l_z4L96290F8VlSrTX9AS-5YJbZqblAYykw_aem_Tl7rUM4VTOvRY8vLuvfzMQ
https://bit.ly/3S5qDVi


School Photographs - 15th October

Halloween Disco - Thurs 17th 
October KS1 5-6pm, KS2 
6.15-7.15pm

Reception Book Look - 23rd Oct 
3.30-4pm

Parent’s Evening - 23rd Oct (5-7pm) 
and 24th Oct (3.30-6pm)

Half term - October 28- Nov 1st 

PTFA meeting - Nov 11th 5.15pm



Contact us:

Cavalry Primary School
Cavalry Drive
March
Cambridgeshire
PE15 9EQ

office@cavalryprimary.org

Tel: 01354 652814
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